
October 3, 2022 

Dear parish council president, 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada continues to work on its five-year strategic plan and is 

currently in its 4th year of implementation. Part of this work includes a Year 4 working group tasked 

to explore and identify ecumenical (Christian churches other than Catholic) and interfaith 

(religions other than Christian) organizations involved in work that resonates with the League’s 

mission, purpose and core values. The purpose of this working group is to create a resource that 

will encourage parish councils to continue to work together and collaborate with such 

organizations more often. 

As president of your parish council, you are invited to support this working group by generating a 

list of any local ecumenical and/or interfaith organizations you may be aware of. Please include 

contact information (names, email, telephone numbers), core values (faith, service, social justice) 

and any additional information you feel would support the abovementioned task. The goal is to 

collect as many ecumenical and interfaith organizations as possible without missing any that may 

be local and known to individual parish councils. The Year 4 working group is currently conducting 

similar online research for national and international organizations. This information will help 

ensure that the final list is a comprehensive and up-to-date resource. 

Thank you for being a part of the members across Canada working to roll out the strategic plan 

that will continue to move the League into a bright and dynamic future. These are exciting times 

for the League! The Year 4 working group looks forward to your submission. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Sr. Susan Scott CAF 

Goal 2 Lead 

Please address your responses before November 15, 2022 in one of the following three ways: 

➢ email Kerri Sylvester at projects@cwl.ca to request an electronic version 

➢ call and leave a message at 204-927-2318, mentioning faith organizations working 

group 

➢ mail to CWL National Office, C-702 Scotland Ave., Winnipeg, MB  R3M 1X5 

Please include your name, parish council, city/town, diocese, province, telephone number 

and/or email address. 



Please fill in the following information and mail (before November 15, 2022) to: 

CWL National Office 

Attention: Kerri Sylvester 

C-702 Scotland Ave. 

Winnipeg, MB  R3M 1X5 

Name:    

Parish Council:   Diocese:   

Telephone Number:   Email Address:   

City/Town:   Province:   

 

Name of 

Organization 

Ecumenical 

(Identify the 

denomination, e.g., 

Anglican, 

Lutheran, United, 

etc.) 

Interfaith 

(Identify the 

religion, e.g., 

Jewish, Muslim, 

Bahai, etc.) 

Website (URL) 

(If available) 

Email Address 

(If available) 
Core Values 

Additional 

information 

       

       

       

       

       

       

 


